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 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


11th September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

At Woodloes, we are constantly reviewing our curriculum provision to ensure we provide your children with the most effective learning opportunities. As part of this process we have also looked at the frequency and timing of big productions during the school year and we are proposing to make some adjustments to this involving Year 3 and Year 4.

We feel strongly that every child should have the opportunity to perform and take part in a production every year. Some schools don't do this and only have productions for older children in the upper part of the school as they believe it takes too much time away from other important curriculum subjects.

We have decided that this year, Year 3 and 4 will not take part in a Christmas production as this is a very congested, busy time during the school year. We are therefore planning a Year 3 and 4 production during the spring term to avoid clashes with the performances of other year groups and we feel this will give them a great opportunity to shine.

We hope you understand the rationale for making this change and look forward to seeing you at this performance in spring. If you have any concerns then please get in touch and many thanks for your continuing support.
Yours sincerely

Andy Mitchell

Head Teacher
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